http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=62042

County Barn At Horton to Get Fence
(KNZA)--A new 125-foot fence will be installed at the county barn facility in

Horton.

Brown County Commissioner Keith Olsen informed his fellow Commissioners
this week that he had received a bid of nearly $3,500 from a company in Topeka
to install the fence.

Olsen says the fence is being installed after Horton Mayor Tim Lentz made him
aware of complaints received from Horton residents about the property.

The fence will be installed along the alley, on the west edge of the property
located at 1725 Central Avenue.

Approval of the fencing was not needed from the remaining two commissioners
since the cost was under $5,000.
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